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The Finance Committee met Monday, October 26, 2015, at 5:30 PM in the Police Jury Meeting Room of 
the Jackson Parish Courthouse.  Members present:  Mr. Langston, Ms. Monroe and Mr. Garrett.  Also 
present:  Ms. Magee, Mr. Bryant and Mr. Treadway. 
 
The meeting was called to order by the chairman, Mr. Langston.  There were no public comments. 
 
The jurors and the secretary-treasurer discussed the final amendments to the 2015 Consolidated 
Budget.   
 
Ms. Monroe requested that the jury adopt a resolution giving the Road Permit Officer the sole 
responsibility for billing heavy trucks and other vehicles for damages on parish roads and in road rights 
of way. 
 
The committee recommended that a meeting with the District Attorney be scheduled to discuss the 
increasing costs associated with the housing of prisoners. 
 
The 2016 consolidated Budget was presented for further review. 
 
Motion Mr. Garrett seconded Ms. Monroe to adjourn.  Motion carried.” 


